
Good Evening, 
 
I am writing to you to express how I feel that the Shining Hill Estates proposed redevelopment should 
not be given approval for more high density housing and shopping areas. It should stay as protected 
green space.  
 
We need to protect our green space. If this pandemic has taught us one thing, it’s that we need space. 
We need the outdoors, the trails, parks and green spaces. 
 
I am asking that you conserve what is left of the green space around Newmarket and not allow for the 
redevelopment of these protected lands.  
 
Thank you, 
George Martin 

 


